
National Labor Relations Board issues 

complaint against MHP 
 

After months of investigations of the charges filed by NUHW against MHP, the 

NLRB has decided to take our charges to a hearing and make MHP responsible for: 

 Making unilateral changes in working conditions (specifically the Transfer 

Work Agreement) that forced our coworkers to accept employment at the 

Mercy campus and forced our members to be laid off in the mammogram 

department.  

 Refusing to provide NUHW with requested information necessary for 

bargaining 

 Refusing to meet with NUHW to bargain our contract 

 

What this means for our NUHW members: 

 Restoration of jobs back to the NUHW bargaining unit at Hackley for 

workers who were forced to accept jobs into SEIU represented position at 

the Mercy campus. 

 Full restorations and benefits for workers who were laid off. 

 

 

 


